
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Miss Benson’s Class 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Welcome to the Summer Term Newsletter. I have provided some 

information which you may find useful for the Summer Term.  

Our SWIMMING sessions will be taking place during Summer Term 1.  

Lessons will take place each WEDNESDAY starting on 25th April. 

Thank you all for your continued support. 

Miss Benson 

 

Curriculum 

English and Maths is being taught in maths groups.  

In science our topics this term are: ‘Scientists and Inventors’ and ‘Light’. 

In PSHE we covering the ‘Health and Relationships’ strand which includes 

the topics ‘Safety First’ and ‘My Body’. 

We will also be teaching computing, Computing, PE, DT, art, RE and music.  

Each day we have our Nurture sessions to focus on your child’s EHCP 

targets with an emphasis of supporting skills of positive Social, Emotional 

and Mental Health outcomes. 

Notes: 

I will be using Class Dojo as my main 

means of communication, you can 

download the app on your phone or 

use it via a computer/laptop and 

instantly send messages to me. 

Please check the class story and the 

school story regularly to keep 

yourselves informed about events 

and information your child needs. If 

you would like to speak to me please 

call the school on 01782 550202 or 

message me on Class Dojo to call you 

back when I am available to do so. 

Key dates:  

May Day Bank Holiday –  Mon 6th May 

Wellbeing Day – Tuesday 7th May 

Half term Monday 27th May –Friday 

31st May. 

INSET DAY Monday 3rd June 

Summer Fayre – Saturday 15th June 

End of Spring Term –Friday 19th July  

 

Polite Requests: 

Please send coats and bags in every 

day. 

Please send a named water bottle 

and suncream into school this term. 

Please ensure school jumpers are 

marked clearly with your child’s 

name to enable us to return these to 

your child if they are left in or 

outside the classroom. 

Many thanks. 

Physical Education: 

Our PE sessions will be on a 

Monday and Tuesday.  PE kits will 

be provided by school.  Please 

send in trainers (in a bag) for PE 

on these days.  Please wear 

normal school uniform shoes on 

PE days. 

 


